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AUTUMN TERM DATES  

20th/21st	
 October	
 Parent	
 Consultations	
 
24th October Halloween Discos 

27th October Half Term 
5th November Family Photos 

7th November Bonfire Book Bank 
11th November Remembrance Day Film 

Animation 
9th December EYFS Open Day 

10th December Christmas Lunch 
12th December Christmas Fair 

HALLOWEEN	
 SCHOOL	
 
DISCO	
 

There will be a Halloween School 
Disco for all phases on 
 Friday 24th October 

EYFS and KS1 will have their 
Disco from 2.00pm to 3.00pm 
Years 3 and 4 from 3.15pm to 
4.15pm 
Years 5 and 5 from 4.30pm - 
5.30pm 

LIFE IN THE BLITZ - A TRIP TO FLAMBARDS 
By Lucy Seaston 

On Monday morning Violet and Amber classes 
travelled to Flambards. We arrived at a quarter to 
ten, we walked over to our lunch place, we got split 
into groups.My group started in ‘Britain in the 
Blitz’, I could just imagine myself living there. One 
of the most scary bits was this blown up house with 
shaking floorboards. By the Anderson Shelter was 
an unexploded bomb. I learned so much about the 
Blitz, it was amazing. 

eSchools	
 UP	
 AND	
 RUNNING...	
 

The eSchools platform on our school website 
has now been launched. Along with your 
newsletter this week, you should also receive a 
letter with your personal login details. Please 
have a look at the platform as soon as you can. 
We are hopeful that this will improve 
communication between home and school, 
making it quicker and easier for information to  
be shared. 
There may of course be a few glitches; we 
sincerely hope this is not the case but if there 
are please let your child’s teacher know and we 
will do our best to sort it out as quickly as 
possible.  

                                                                 

PARC	
 
PARC	
 will	
 not	
 be	
 open	
 
after	
 school	
 on	
 Friday	
 
24th	
 October,	
 this	
 is	
 

the	
 day	
 of	
 the	
 
Halloween	
 Disco.

NO	
 RUNNING	
 CLUB	
 or	
 
DANCE	
 and	
 JUMP	
 CLUB	
 

on	
 FRIDAY	
 24th	
 
OCTOBER	
 DUE	
 TO	
 THE	
 
HALLOWEEN	
 DISCO	
 

EYFS and KEY STAGE 1 
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

CELEBRATION 
This year EYFS and Key 
Stage 1 will be celebrating 
Harvest Festival at school 
on October 23rd at 2pm. 
Parents and Carers are 
welcome. 

WELLIES	
 

From Monday 13th 
October children will 
only be allowed on the 
feild at playtime and 
lunchtime if they have 
welliington	
 boots	
  to 
change into not PE shoes 
or trainers.

THANK YOU SAINSBURYS 

Sainsburys has kindly donated 
pumpkins for children in Art 

Club to carve into lanterns for 
Halloween. We hope you enjoy 
their spooky carvings on your 

windowsills at Halloween. 

MEDICAL FORMS 
Thank you for returning the 
essential information on the 
Meeting Your Child’s 
Medical Needs form. This 
information helps to keep 
your child safe in school. If 
you have not yet completed 
this form please do so ASAP 
and send it in with your 
child 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
11/11/2014 

We have many activities 
planned to commemorate the 
end of World War 1 one 
hundred years ago. As part of 
this we would like to invite 
parents and carers to see a film 
animation and talk by Andrew 
Tatham about a particular 
regiment, their personal 
history, their part in the war 
and the lives of subsequent 
generations. This film is part of 
an exhibition at Ypres and we 
hope that you will come along 
and share the learning with us. 


